
Please follow the link below for the long awaited Government Consultation 

on changes to the MCA Code of Practice and implementation of the LPS 

(and associated documents)

Changes to the MCA Code of Practice and implementation of the LPS -

GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

After much anticipation the

Liberty Protection Safeguards (LPS) was published

on 17 March 2022

Consultation closes

On 7 July 2022.

Your feedback on this 

consultation would be very valuable

and key area’s relevant to our

day to day work 

include …..

Consultation responses can be submitted directly within the Government link or any feedback 

welcome to CCG SPOC email somccg.safeguardingandcla@nhs.net Julia Mason Designated 

Nurse for Adult Safeguarding + Emma Read Deputy Designated Nurse for Adult Safeguarding 

would be happy to discuss the new draft code with you

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/changes-to-the-mca-code-of-practice-and-implementation-of-the-lps
mailto:somccg.safeguardingandcla@nhs.net

